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ITEM ISSUES 

Adults Partnership 
Board  
Terms of Reference 
and Work 
Programme 

The Board discussed the changes to its terms of reference 
to reflect its role as advisory Board to the health and 
wellbeing board and also to incorporate the roles and 
responsibilities of the healthy cities group. 
It was agreed to extend membership to include the national 
housing federation, local medical, dental and 
pharmaceutical committees to improve input from health 
practitioners. 

  
Health and 
Wellbeing Board - 
Agenda 

Voice for carers expressed a concern about the CCG clear 
and credible plan that it didn’t represent the positive story 
about relationships with carers that had been developed and 
were now a best practice project. 
The Adults board wanted to view all HWBB papers in 
advance to provide comment and guidance. 

  
Development of 
Local Account -  
Update  

The Board discussed the progress being made on ensuring 
that the local accounts would be accessible to all and work 
that was being completed with communications to ensure 
plain English was used throughout. 

  
Carers’ Strategy - 
Update 

The timetable and progress on updating the carers strategy 
was presented highlighting the formal consultation process 
between April and June leading to approval in June and a 
launch in July.  It was highlighted that agencies need to 
engage more in the process. 

  
Adults Autism 
Strategy - Update  

A local adults autism working group made up of 
representatives from the council, NHS, local providers, Job 
Centre plus, probation, parents and carers, supported by the 
councils SPPM service have been developing a strategy and 
action plan. 
The need to coordinate children's autism work and adults 
autism work was highlighted especially in relation to 
transition. 

  
 



Transition of Public 
Health  

An update paper was discussed and progress noted. 

  
50+ Action and 
Ageing Well 

A paper was discussed outlining the current 50+ action 
group and learning from the regional ageing well 
programme.  It was felt that although the 50+ strategy was 
useful, that progress had not been documented and was 
therefore not visible.  Good practice in terms of housing and 
planning was highlighted.  Action agreed for the 50+ action 
group to determine where they would hope to have seen 
improvements and develop a checklist to ensure it had 
happened. 

 


